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conservation law foundation

June 10, 2011

Frederick W. Todd

Project Planner

Land Use Regulation Commission
22 State House Station

Augusta, Maine 04333

RE:  Bowers Wind Project
DP 4889

Dear Mr. Todd,

For a thriving New England

CLF Maine 47 Portland Street, Suite 4
Portland, ME 04101
P: 207.210.6439
F:207:221:1240
www.clf.org

Attached please find the testimony of Dr. Cameron Wake and Ms. Abigail Krich submitted by the
Conservation Law Foundation in support of the application by Champlain Wind for a wind energy
development in Carroll Plantation and Kossuth Township. CLF had previously listed Dr. Dora Mills as a
potential witness but is not submitting any testimony from her at this time. Electronic copies of this
testimony have been served on the parties in this matter.

Very truly yours,

€ 2
Sean Mahoney
VP & Director
Conservation Law Foundation
47 Portland Street, Suite 4
Portland, ME 04101
207-210-6439 ext 12
smahoney@clf.org
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